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Conference Attended:

3rd Congress of joint European Neonatal Societies,
Maastricht, (JENS 2019).

This congress was the biggest neonatal conference in
Europe with expert speakers from across the globe. The
topics under discussion were particularly relative to me
as all talks, discussions and workshop focused on
neonatology.

| was also lucky enough to have my study (SLEEPI)
chosen for an oral presentation. Whilst | obtained
invaluable experience in speaking to a large international
congress, the SLEEPI study also generated much interest
from experts in the international arena who look forward
to publication and presentation of my findings. This was
all very motivating for me as a final PhD student.



